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POWERS/AGNESS ROAD NEWSLETTER 
 

Progress Report 
Tidewater crews spent most of the week of July 4th  working on the bypass road at Hayes Creek 
in preparation for the bridge construction work. Traffic will continue to use the existing roadway 
until the week of July 18th. The traffic will then be routed to the bypass until mid-September. The 
bypass will provide for only one way traffic so flaggers or a signal system will be in place.  
Work also began the Mill Creek site in preparation  for a large pipe installation. Traffic will 
continue to use the existing bridge.  
 

  
            Excavation at Hayes Creek                                                Disposal Site 
 

Construction Scheduled for the week of July 11th.  
Crews will continue to work on the bypass at Hayes Creek and also at the Mill Creek site.   Be 
aware and cautious of dump trucks transporting  materials on the roadway and  machinery 
working along side of the roadway. 

Traffic Information 
As construction activities continue this upcoming week, expect delays of less than 30 minutes.  
Utility relocation work is also underway which can also delay traffic in this section of road.  
 

Contractor’s Work Schedule 
Monday thru Thursday, Hours: 7am – 6pm 

 
All newsletters can be accessed at http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 

 

Larry Sharp, Consultant Manager 
*primary contact 

LarrySharp@banc3.com 
PO Box 0406 

Powers, OR 97466 
Phone (541) 439-2087 
Fax (541) 439-2089 

 

Glenn Kutzera 
Project Manager 

Glenn.kutzera@dot.gov 
Phone (360) 619-7769 
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